
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

From: Cindy Crain [cindy.crain@gmail.com] 
Wednesday, May 19, 2010 12:37 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Qwelborn@valornet.com; epadillaplf@questoffice.net; martyb@doralenergy.com; Altomare, 
Mikal, EMNRD; Macquesten, Gail, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Dade, Randy, 
EMNRD 
Re: Marks & Garner Remediation Proposal 

Dear Mr. Bratcher, 

This email is to notify you of remediation activities at the Marks and Garner Cave State #4 site 
beginning Friday, May 21,2010. The Site is located in Unit Letter F, Section 4, T17S, R29E, Eddy County, 

If you have any questions or need additional information please let me know. 

I look forward to responding to your request for an explanation/ clarification of laboratory discrepancies on the 
Levers #3Y site during our meeting tomorrow. 

Thank you, 
Cindy Crain 

Ocotillo Environmental, LLC 
Environmental Manager 
(575) 441-7244 

On Wed, May 12, 2010 at 4:42 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nrn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Welborn, 

Please see document attached. In the event you are unable to open the attachment, please contact me. 

Mtfce 35>ra-tc/ver 

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 

1301 W, GRAND AVE. 

ARTESIA, NM 832J0 

575-748-1283 EXT.108 

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 

NM. 
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Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies ofthis message. ~ This email has been 
scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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